

## TÜRKİYE BİLARDO FEDERASYONU BAŞKANLIĞI TURKISH BILLIARDS FEDERATION



No: TBF.00.S1/1905

21.02.2023

Dear President, dear billiards friends;

First of all, thank you very much for solidarity.

As you know, we have experienced a major earthquake disaster as our country. Our pain and losses are great. But we are slowly healing our wounds and getting back to normal. Our work for the European Championship to be held in Antalya in April is continuing at full speed. In addition, I would like to remind you that Antalya is one of the safest provinces of Turkey in terms of earthquakes.

We will be happy to host all our guests in Antalya and host this great championship.

Best Regards.

Ersan ERCAN
President of TBF

